
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce Names 
PACE as Member of the Month 

  
Santa Clara, CA, December 10, 2013 – The Pacific Autism Center for Education (PACE) is 
pleased to announce that the Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce has named them Member of 
the Month for December, 2013.  Chamber President & CEO, Steve Van Dorn toured the PACE 
School and interviewed PACE Executive Director, Kurt Ohlfs.  Mr. Van Dorn noted, “I was very 
impressed to see what your organization is doing to assist the autistic community.”  A video of 
their conversation can be found on the Chamber’s website.  PACE was also featured in the 
Chamber’s December newsletter, which can also be found on their website.  
 
 

# # # 
 
About The Santa Clara Chamber: 
The Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce & Convention-Visitors Bureau is a business resource. 
For more than 60 years, the Chamber has been the leader for Santa Clara’s business community 
by providing educational and networking opportunities, advocating on behalf of business, and 
creating a strong local economy, 408.244.8244. www.santaclarachamber.com/ 
 
About PACE:  Founded in 1989, the Pacific Autism Center for Education’s mission is to provide 
high-quality programs for individuals with autism and its related developmental disabilities, so 
they may experience the satisfaction and fulfillment that accompany learning, self-expression, 
self-care, productive work, and interpersonal and community experiences. In addition to the 
PACE School and Early Intervention services, the organization also owns and operates two 
children and four adult group homes in Santa Clara County, each licensed to serve residents from 
6 to 59+ years of age. EIN:  77-0259858. pacificautism.org + facebook.com/pacificautismce  
 
Contact:  Deb McClellan, Marketing and Communication Manager 
408.625.6174 | marketing@pacificautism.org  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


